10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Correspondence Secretary 20 May 1998

Mr J Donovan

Don Marketing

St. Andrews Castle

33 St. Andrews Street South
BURY ST. EDMUNDS
Suffolk

IP33 3PH

Dear Sir

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to acknowledge
your recent letter.

As the matter you raise is the responsibility of the
Department of Trade and Industry, Mr Blair has asked that your

letter be forwarded to that Department so that they may reply to
you direct on his behalf.

Yours faithfully

. B

MRS J CRAWLEY




